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\VHITE HOUSE 

WASHINGTON 

June 3, 1976 

Dear Gail and Larry: 

It was a special pleasure for Mrs. Ford 
and me to be greeted by you upon our 
arrival at the Kent County Airport in 
Grand Rapids on May 15. Your warm 
welcome made our visit "back home" 
especially pleasant, and you have our 
thanks and wa+m best wishes. 

Sincerely, 

.)/ 
f.S.;w~~ 

Mr. and Mrs. Larry Elliott 9 • 
6530 Ridgemont, SE. 
Grand Rapids, Michigan 
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